Spanish Club
iIHola!

The Spanish club will be starting soon. We will have one meeting a
month during the school year. Most of our meetings will be 30 to 45
minutes long. Our first get to know each other meeting will be 30
minutes and our movie night will be 1 hour and 30 minutes. There will
be a one time contribution of 5 dollars for the year.

The first meeting will be on Tuesday September 24th right after
school. Students will meet in the Spanish room B148 right after
school and we will walk to the middle school. The club is for 6-8th
grade students.

Students that ride a bus will have to arrange a ride. Students who
normally walk can walk home. Pick up will be in front of the Middle
school building. Students who are in French club can also sign up for
Spanish club. In the 6th grade you are able to do both clubs even if
the student does not have Spanish yet.

The sign up sheets for the Spanish club will be in the Spanish room
B148. You will sign up for the club and for the first meeting. You may
bring your contribution to the office or give it to Sefiora Steingraber
during class.

Hope to see you there!
Senora Steingraber



